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Mastocytosis
Gastrointestinal Complications of Diabetes
Taking a Detailed Eating Disorder History educates health care clinicians of all backgrounds on how to
best acquire a detailed eating disorder history and expands the clinical standard and effectiveness of
history taking for a more thorough treatment of eating disorders. It describes the vast permutations and
possible combinations of over 100 eating disorder behaviors as well as their connections to emotional
and social triggers. Readers will also gain a stronger understanding of complicating factors related to
eating disorders, such as diabetes, pregnancy, inflammatory bowel disease, and metabolic disorders, as
well as drug and alcohol use, difficult relationships, and emotional strife. This informative new
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resource will be essential for any care provider of those with eating disorders.

Patient Assessment in Clinical Pharmacy
A Comprehensive Guide to the Prostate: Eastern and Western Approaches for Management of BPH provides a
multidisciplinary approach to BPH and male voiding dysfunction, presenting comprehensive guidance on
management. With an equal focus on traditional, complementary and alternative medicine, and a look at
novel technologies, a complete understanding of the BPH disease process is revealed. Abstracts and
references in every chapter make the connection between research and practice. Perfect for researchers
and urologists, this must-have reference provides what is needed to understand BPH and male voiding
dysfunction. Presents a comprehensive and multidisciplinary approach on BPH and male voiding dysfunction
Gives equal focus to traditional, complementary and alternative medicine Provides access to videos of
procedures using the various treatment modalities covered in the book

The Wellness Book
Cleft Palate and Craniofacial Conditions is the marketing leading title for the graduate course on
craniofacial conditions and cleft palate or as a sourcebook for health care professionals who provide
service in this area. It is designed to be a how-to guide as well as a source of didactic and
theoretical information. Author, Ann Kummer, is a highly recognized and respected actice clinician with
a specialty in the field.

Chronic Abdominal Pain
Millions of readers are familiar with the work of Dr. Herbert Benson and the Mind/Body Medical Institute
from his mega-bestselling book The Relaxation Response . With more than 5 million copies in print, it is
a classic in the field of mind/body medicine. In The Wellness Book, Dr. Benson has created the
definitive resource that shows readers how to maintain health and treat stress-related illnesses,
including high blood pressure, cardiovascular disease, chronic pain, Parkinson's Disease, infertility,
insomnia, anxiety, symptoms of HIV and cancer, menopause, and more. The Wellness Book shows readers how
to create and control their own well being. Use of the book, in combination with modern medical
treatments, will aid in prevention and treatment of a number of illnesses and, according to USA TODAY,
“legitimizes the mind/body connection in traditional medicine.”
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A Comprehensive Guide to Geriatric Rehabilitation
This monograph acts as a benchmark to current achievements in the field of Computer Coupling of Phase
Diagrams and Thermochemistry, often called CALPHAD which is an acronym for Computer CALculation of PHAse
Diagrams. It also acts as a guide to both the basic background of the subject area and the cutting edge
of the topic, combining comprehensive discussions of the underlying physical principles of the CALPHAD
method with detailed descriptions of their application to real complex multi-component materials.
Approaches which combine both thermodynamic and kinetic models to interpret non-equilibrium phase
transformations are also reviewed.

A Comprehensive Guide to Sports Physiology and Injury Management E-Book
This guide features the most up-to-date information and latest guidelines and summarizes the
pathophysiological mechanisms, epidemiology, clinical presentations, and management of the six principal
categories of adult and pediatric sleep disorders: insomnia, hypersomnia, sleep-disordered breathing,
circadian disorders, parasomnias, and sleep-related movement disorders.

Clinical Sleep Medicine
This authoritative and comprehensive title is designed to enhance best clinical practices for all
healthcare providers who care for military service personnel and veterans. The book is organized into
four sections. The first section covers foundational information on the culture and context of health
care for members of the US military and veteran population. The second section focuses on systems of
care for mental health needs of military and veteran populations. The third section characterizes best
practices as well as ethical issues in clinical care for mental health needs of members of the military
and veterans. Guidance in relation to a wide range of clinical topics is provided, such as mood
disorders, post-traumatic stress disorder, combat and operational stress, military sexual assault,
psychosis, and sleep disorders. The last section is intended to assist readers in reinforcing their
learning through a set of clinical cases with accompanying questions for deeper consideration. An
invaluable resource for all clinicians, allied health personnel, and administrators concerned with the
mental health needs of service members and veterans, Military and Veteran Mental Health: A Comprehensive
Guide is a gold-standard addition to the literature on military healthcare.
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A Comprehensive Guide to Rehabilitation of the Older Patient E-Book
This authoritative work brings together leading play therapists to describe state-of-the-art clinical
approaches and applications. The book explains major theoretical frameworks and summarizes the
contemporary play therapy research base, including compelling findings from neuroscience. Contributors
present effective strategies for treating children struggling with such problems as trauma,
maltreatment, attachment difficulties, bullying, rage, grief, and autism spectrum disorder. Practice
principles are brought to life in vivid case illustrations throughout the volume. Special topics include
treatment of military families and play therapy interventions for adolescents and adults. This e-book
edition features 11 full-color figures. (If you have a black-and-white e-reader, the illustrations will
appear in black and white, as in the print book.)

Executive Functioning
Condensing the most important topics in all of clinical research in an easy to understand presentation.
The 20 percent of what you need to know in order to be 80 percent proficient!The authors who have
operated various levels of businesses in the clinical research industry since 2005 believe that more
practical information pertaining to clinical research needs to be accessible to individuals who are new
to the industry or are curious about entering the rewarding world of clinical trials.This book reads in
an easy to understand style and is based on proven methods the authors have developed to train their own
employees and students of their various clinical research academies throughout the years. Picking this
up and absorbing the information will allow anyone to gain much better insight into the complicated
dynamics of clinical research. This practical roadmap is all you will need to get started on your
clinical trial journey!In this book you will learn about:Regulations and the history as well as
evolution of GCP.Clinical Research Site OperationsMonitoring Dynamics and Typical Monitoring VistsCRO
ActivitiesSponsor Level DynamicsIndustry VendorsCommon Career Opportunities and Employment Roadmaps

Lecture Notes Nephrology
This book will help all health professionals involved in the rehabilitation of older people to provide
their patients with the highest possible quality of life and autonomy. Expanded and rewritten by a
diverse team of authors, the text is suitable for doctors in all specialties that see older patients, as
well as nurses, physiotherapists, occupational therapists, psychologists, dietitians, speech and
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language therapists/pathologists, physician associates/assistants, healthcare assistants, and many
others including patients, family members and students. The book is written in an accessible, no-jargon
style and provides a patient-centred perspective on recent advances in the field of rehabilitation - an
increasingly important aspect of care for older people. Clear explanations of relevant concepts: ageing,
frailty, comprehensive assessment, rehabilitation Broad coverage of all aspects of rehabilitation
including different settings Explanations of input from multiple health professionals Problem-based
section that highlights solutions to common issues during rehabilitation Specialty-specific areas of
rehabilitation such as stroke rehabilitation, cancer rehabilitation, post-operative rehabilitation,
trauma, rehabilitation in the community Practical section explaining how to plan discharge safely, run a
care planning meeting, organize home supports, continue rehabilitation at home Evidence-based but
accessible writing, complemented by practical clinical wisdom Aimed at a broader audience - applicable
to all health professionals who see older patients Resources for patients and their caregivers Multiplechoice questions to test knowledge

Military and Veteran Mental Health
Lecture Notes: Nephrology is a concise introduction to the fundamental principles of nephrology. An
ideal study guide for medical trainees, this accessible resource combines the depth of a textbook with
the accessibility of a handbook. Succinct chapters describe the clinical implications of renal
physiology, examine major renal disorders and diseases, and explain a wide range of management and
treatment options. A new addition to the popular Lecture Notes series, this handbook provides trainees
in nephrology with core subject knowledge and enables medical students to gain a more comprehensive
understanding of this complex specialty. Offers clear, easy-to-understand coverage of all relevant
nephrology topics Includes MCQs and discussion around the answers, ideal for those preparing for written
Internal Medicine examinations, including the certification examination of the American Board of
Internal Medicine, the UK-based MRCP and the Australia and New Zealand-based FRACP examinations Features
chapter summaries and numerous infographics, tables and figures Emphasises core management skills needed
by medical students and junior doctors Is presented in the consistent and well-recognised Lecture Notes
format

A Practical Guide to Managing Clinical Trials
The new edition of the authoritative book in the field of adult education — fully revised to reflect the
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latest research and practice implications. For nearly three decades, Learning in Adulthood has been the
definitive guide in the field of adult education. Now in its fourth edition, this comprehensive volume
is fully revised to reflect the latest developments in theory, research, and practice. The authors
integrate foundational research and current knowledge to present fresh, original perspectives on
teaching and learning in adulthood. Written by internationally-recognized experts, this market-leading
guide draws from work in sociology, philosophy, critical social theory, psychology, and education to
provide an inclusive overview of adult learning. Designed primarily for educators of adults, this book
is accessible for readers new to adult education, yet suitably rigorous for those more familiar with the
subject. Content is organized into four practical parts, covering topics such as the social context of
adult learning, self-directed and transformational learning, postmodern and feminist perspectives,
cognitive development in adulthood, and more. Offering the most comprehensive single-volume treatment of
adult learning available, this landmark text: Offers a wide-ranging perspective on adult learning
Synthesizes the latest thinking and work in the field Includes coverage of the sociocultural
perspectives of adult learning Explores the broader social implications of adult education Learning in
Adulthood: A Comprehensive Guide, 4th Edition is an indispensable resource for educators and
administrators involved in teaching adults, as well as faculty and students in graduate programs in
adult education.

The Comprehensive Guide To Clinical Research
Providing authoritative information to health professionals concerned with the prescribing and fitting
of surgical and corrective footwear, this text ranges through patient assessment, suitability of styles,
and measuring and fitting, all from the relatively simple to the most complex of cases.

Mosby's Oncology Nursing Advisor
This comprehensive volume provides a balanced and easily readable account of the rise of modern sleep
medicine, its history and developmental milestones. Authored by an international group of experts, the
remarkable progress and fascinating evolution from rudimentary concepts of the ancient prehistoric and
early classical periods to our contemporary knowledge are covered in detail. These examples and their
relationship to modern therapies offer neurologists, psychiatrists, respiratory specialists, clinicians,
researchers and those interested in sleep medicine an important perspective to the origins of current
practice.
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Clinical Art Therapy
A Comprehensive Guide to Toxicology in Nonclinical Drug Development, Second Edition, is a valuable
reference designed to provide a complete understanding of all aspects of nonclinical toxicology in the
development of small molecules and biologics. This updated edition has been reorganized and expanded to
include important topics such as stem cells in nonclinical toxicology, inhalation and dermal toxicology,
pitfalls in drug development, biomarkers in toxicology, and more. Thoroughly updated to reflect the
latest scientific advances and with increased coverage of international regulatory guidelines, this
second edition is an essential and practical resource for all toxicologists involved in nonclinical
testing in industry, academic, and regulatory settings. Provides unique content that is not always
covered together in one comprehensive resource, including chapters on stem cells, abuse liability,
biomarkers, inhalation toxicology, biostatistics, and more Updated with the latest international
guidelines for nonclinical toxicology in both small and large molecules Incorporates practical examples
in order to illustrate day-to-day activities and the expectations associated with working in nonclinical
toxicology

A Comprehensive Guide to Toxicology in Nonclinical Drug Development
Now in its third edition, this trusted clinical guide enables both the busy practitioner and student to
review or to learn about a range of pathologies, conditions, examinations, diagnostic procedures, and
interventions that can be effectively used in the physical rehabilitation of older people. It presents a
broad overview of age-related physiological changes as well as specific professional discipline
perspectives. Organized into eleven distinct and interrelated units, the first unit begins with key
anatomical and physiological considerations seen with aging which have significant impact on the older
person. The second and third units go on to review important aging-related conditions and disorders of
the musculoskeletal and neuromuscular/neurological systems respectively. Neoplasms commonly encountered
in older people are the focus of the fourth unit; while aging-related conditions of the cardiovascular,
pulmonary, integumentary and sensory systems are presented in units five through seven. Unit eight
highlights a range of specific clinical problems and conditions commonly encountered with older
patients. Critically, all of these units emphasize important examination and diagnostic procedures
needed for a thorough evaluation and stress interventions that can be of significant benefit to the
older patient. The ninth unit presents select physical therapeutic interventions that are especially
important in managing rehabilitative care. Key societal issues related to aging are discussed in the
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tenth unit. Finally, the concluding eleventh unit focuses on the successful rehabilitation team that
includes both professional and non-professional caregiver members. A trusted guide to the conditions and
problems faced when evaluating and treating geriatric patients Extensive coverage over 84 chapters, each
written by an expert in the field Includes imaging, vision and the aging ear Cross-referenced providing the complexity and inter-relatedness of co-morbidities common to aging patients Collaborative
international perspective Chapters on the aging spine; frailty; safe pilates for bone health; health
care for older people Additional renowned editor - Ronald W. Scott Revised title to reflect the
comprehensive scope of content covered (previously entitled Geriatric Rehabilitation Manual)

The Dentate Gyrus: A Comprehensive Guide to Structure, Function, and Clinical
Implications
Colorectal cancer is the third most commonly diagnosed condition in oncology, affecting around 1.23
million individuals per year, according to recent statistics. Of these patients, about 50% will develop
liver metastases and approximately 20% will present a stage IV disease at diagnosis. These statistics
make colorectal liver metastases (CLM) an issue of major importance in current oncology. The area of CLM
is subject to great and continuous advances, as its pathophysiologic mechanisms are better understood
and more therapeutic and surgical options are developed. Consequently, all professionals involved with
the diagnosis, treatment and follow up of CLM should be kept up to date with the latest advances on the
field, to provide high standard medical care to their patients. This book is designed to present the
state-of-the-art in CLM management and, in doing so, to review the current evidence on CLM, discussing
all important topics in the field. Coverage is broad and comprehensive, encompassing introductory topics
(history, definitions, epidemiology, etc.), basic science subjects (molecular biology, genetics,
dissemination process, etc.) and practical clinical topics (tumor behavior, diagnosis, drug therapy,
radiation therapy, surgery, ablation, multidisciplinary teams, etc.). Although comprehensive on the
coverage and selection of topics, each chapter is concise and objective, dissecting topics in a
practical and direct format. Evidences and recommendations are included. Chapters display a brief
introduction of the common knowledge, go straight to the detailed revision of the most recent years of
the literature, and end with practical closing observations. This book is a tool for professionals
(general and cancer surgeons, HPB surgeons, clinical oncologists, gastroenterologists and medical
residents) and interns who search for a qualified and reader friendly revision on topics concerning
Colorectal Cancer Liver Metastases.
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A Comprehensive Guide to the Prostate
A Comprehensive and Practical Guide to Clinical Trials provides an overview of the entire process of
clinical research in one thorough and easy-to-read handbook that offers those involved in clinical
research a clear understanding of how the components of a study are related. It focuses on the practical
aspects of the preparation and execution of a clinical trial and offers tools and resources to help the
entire team understand how their responsibilities tie together with the tasks and duties of other
members. This allows for better planning and prioritization, and can lead to more effective and
successful clinical trials. With practical examples, checklists and forms, this book is a useful guide
for planning and conducting clinical trials from beginning to end. Describes the entire clinical trial
management process from start to finish in a step-by-step guide Provides best practice elements,
including case studies, practical examples, activities, and checklists Accompanied by a website with
PowerPoint slides and an image bank

Cinemeducation
Published in 1987, Clinical Art Therapy is a valuable contribution to the field of Psychotherapy.

Elsevier Comprehensive Guide to Pgdee Clinical Sciences
Music therapists, as in medical and paramedical professions, have a rich diversity of approaches and
methods, often developed with specific relevance to meet the needs of a certain client population. This
book reflects the many components of such diversity, and is a thoroughly comprehensive guide to
accessing and understanding the ideas, theory, research results and clinical outcomes that are the
foundations of this field. Providing a detailed insight into the field of music therapy from an
international perspective, this book enables the reader to see the complete picture of the multifaceted
and fascinating world that is music therapy.

CALPHAD (Calculation of Phase Diagrams): A Comprehensive Guide
Executive Functioning: A Comprehensive Guide for Clinical Practice is the first book to offer an indepth, comprehensive, and clinically applicable analysis of executive functioning (EF), as contrasted
with "frontal-lobe functioning." Throughout the book, care is taken to stay true to the EF construct,
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and to use function, not structure, as the organizing framework. The book is organized into four parts.
The first part provides a brief overview of historical, theoretical, and clinical influences on how the
construct has been conceptualized, studied, and ultimately defined. Part II describes five subdomains of
EF, including Executive Cognitive Functions, Meta-tasking, Response Selection, Initiation/Maintenance,
and Social Cognition. For each subdomain, the book reviews contributing elemental neurocognitive
processes, neuroanatomic underpinnings, the utility of the subdomain in execution of daily tasks, as
well as associated clinical syndromes. For each syndrome, cognitive and personality changes in daily
life, as well as presentation during neuropsychological assessment, are described, and typical clinical
populations characterized by each syndrome are briefly reviewed. Part III describes assessment methods,
addressing both challenges and solutions in the neuropsychological evaluations of EF. An integration of
information across record review, clinical interview, behavioral observation, and standardized
assessment is advocated, as is consideration of assessment results within the contextual complexities of
a given patient. Lastly, Part IV provides an overview of populations that are characterized by
deficiencies in EF, with a chapter each devoted to neurodevelopmental, neurodegenerative, and
neuropsychiatric disorders, as well as acquired brain insults and medical conditions.

A Comprehensive Guide to Addiction Theory and Counseling Techniques
This text provides a state-of-the art review of the gastrointestinal complications of diabetes, their
pathophysiology, clinical manifestations, diagnostic evaluation and management. Divided into six
sections, the volume shows how diabetes affects the entire GI tract, from the oral cavity and esophagus
to the large bowel and anorectal region. By offering a detailed diagnostic approach and featuring
therapeutic algorithms at the end of each chapter, the text is a useful guideline and reference point
for every day practice, specifically in recognizing and diagnosing patients with gastrointestinal
complications of diabetes in a timely fashion. Written by experts in the field, Gastrointestinal
Complications of Diabetes: A Comprehensive Guide is a valuable resource for physicians dealing with
diabetes mellitus or gastrointestinal disorders, and researchers interested in this multidisciplinary
problem.

A Comprehensive Guide to Music Therapy
Leonard Wartofsky, MD, past president of the American Thyroid Association, and a panel of world-class
clinicians critically review all aspects of thyroid cancer from pathogenesis to prognosis, including
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management and treatment. Organized for rapid access by busy physicians, the book covers both
differentiated tumors (papillary carcinoma and follicular carcinoma) and undifferentiated cancers
(anaplastic carcinoma, lymphoma, and medullary carcinoma), as well as miscellaneous and unusual cancers
of the thyroid. For each tumor type the authors succinctly discuss the key aspects of their clinical
presentation, cytology, diagnosis, nuclear isotope scanning evaluation, imaging by MRI or CT,
monitoring, surgery, pathology, post-operative care, and prognosis. Authoritative and evidenced-based,
Thyroid Cancer: A Comprehensive Guide to Clinical Management provides in one place everything that
physicians treating thyroid cancer patients need to know.

Drugs in Cardiology
Divided into two parts, physiology and sports injury management, this is an innovative clinical- and
evidence-based guide, which engages with the latest developments in athletic performance both long and
short term. It also considers lower level exercise combined with the pertinent physiological processes.
It focuses on the rationale behind diagnostic work up, treatment bias and rehabilitation philosophy,
challenging convention within the literature to what really makes sense when applied to sports settings.
Drawing upon experts in the field from across the world and various sports settings, it implements
critical appraisal throughout with an emphasis on providing practical solutions within sports medicine
pedagogy. Dovetails foundational sports physiology with clinical skills and procedures to effectively
manage sports injuries across a variety of settings Takes an interdisciplinary approach and draws upon
both clinical- and evidence-based practice Contributed by leading international experts including
academics, researchers and in-the-field clinicians from a range of sports teams including the Royal
Ballet and Chelsea FC Pedagogical features include learning objectives, clinical tip boxes, summaries,
case studies and Editor’s commentary to/critique of concepts and techniques across chapters

The Role of Anesthesiology in Global Health
This practical handbook, organised both by clinical condition and specific drug for easy access to
information, contains pharmacological data and up-to-date evidence for the clinical uses of each drug in
an easily digestible and accessible format.

A Comprehensive and Practical Guide to Clinical Trials
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CLICK HERE to download the section from Wilderness & Travel Medicine on "Chest & Abdominal Injuries" *
Author is a nationally recognized expert in wilderness medicine * Covers both illnesses and injuries *
Includes improvised techniques for when medical supplies aren't on hand * Every section has been updated
and new illustrations added to this edition First published in 1992, Wilderness & Travel Medicine has
been a staple of the emergency first-aid kits sold worldwide by Adventure Medical Kits. With this fourth
edition, Mountaineers Books and Adventure Medical Kits have partnered to release an updated, standalone
reference for anyone who ventures away from civilization. Topics covered include everything from CPR,
shock, and fractures to head, eye, and dental injuries, poisonous reactions, frostbite, hypothermia,
heat illness, and much, much more. Throughout the text, sidebars provide useful and improvised
techniques for specific injuries. In addition, there is "When to Worry" advice explaining how to tell if
an injury is advancing in severity, despite attempts to arrest or slow down dangerous symptoms.

Thyroid Cancer
A Practical Guide to Managing Clinical Trials is a basic, comprehensive guide to conducting clinical
trials. Designed for individuals working in research site operations, this user-friendly reference
guides the reader through each step of the clinical trial process from site selection, to site set-up,
subject recruitment, study visits, and to study close-out. Topics include staff
roles/responsibilities/training, budget and contract review and management, subject study visits, data
and document management, event reporting, research ethics, audits and inspections, consent processes,
IRB, FDA regulations, and good clinical practices. Each chapter concludes with a review of key points
and knowledge application. Unique to this book is "A View from India," a chapter-by-chapter comparison
of clinical trial practices in India versus the U.S. Throughout the book and in Chapter 10, readers will
glimpse some of the challenges and opportunities in the emerging and growing market of Indian clinical
trials.

Field Hospitals
Like getting 7 books in 1, MOSBY'S ONCOLOGY NURSING ADVISOR provides quick access to essential
information on a wide range of cancer topics, including types of cancer, treatment options, symptom
management, palliative care, and patient teaching. Its user-friendly layout and straightforward coverage
make it ideal for use in any clinical setting, offering authoritative guidance to help you provide the
best possible oncology nursing care. Detailed descriptions of over 50 major cancer types provide
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essential information on incidence, etiology and risk factors, signs and symptoms, diagnostic workup,
histology, staging, treatment, prognosis, and prevention. Coverage of cancer management principles
outlines a wide range of treatment and pharmacologic modalities, including surgery, chemotherapy,
radiation therapy, hormonal therapy, biological response modifiers, and complementary and alternative
therapies. Symptom management guidelines provide in-depth coverage of pathophysiology, assessment tools,
lab and diagnostic tests, differential diagnoses, interventions, follow up care, and resources for over
30 common symptoms associated with cancer and cancer treatments. Essential information on many oncologic
emergencies and emergent issues prepares you to respond quickly to structural, metabolic, and
hematologic emergencies. Helpful patient teaching resources include more than 25 reproducible patient
teaching handouts. An entire section on palliative care and end-of-life issues offers helpful guidelines
for dealing with topics related to hospice care, communication in palliative care, the final hours of
the cancer patient, ethical considerations, and loss, grief, and bereavement. Serves as a great study
tool for the oncology nursing certification exam..

Play Therapy
A blend of theory and counseling techniques, this comprehensive text provides readers with an overview
of several major counseling theories and their application to substance use disorders and addiction
counseling, along with related techniques and interventions. Chapters incorporate cutting edge evidencedbased research on neuroscience, psychological and sociocultural theories explaining the biopsychosocial
influences of substance use disorders, and examine how substance use disorder risk factors can be
utilized when assessing someone who may have a substance use disorder. The text additionally helps apply
theory to practice, offering intervention techniques and using accessible case studies. Throughout the
text, highlighted learning opportunities and key terms further help students to practice and apply the
theories, interventions and techniques that the book discusses. Mental health professionals,
undergraduate and graduate students alike will benefit from this deft mix of prominent theory,
innovative research and accessible case studies.

Cleft Palate and Craniofacial Conditions
This comprehensive, first-of-its kind title is an indispensable resource for pharmacists looking to
learn or improve crucial patient assessment skills relevant to all pharmacy practice settings.
Pharmacists’ role as health care practitioners is evolving as they are taking a more active part in
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primary patient care -- helping patients manage their medications and diseases, providing patient
education, and, in some jurisdictions, prescribing and adapting medications. To perform their day-to-day
duties, pharmacists are best-served using a framework called the patient care process. This framework
involves three steps: patient assessment; care plan development and implementation; and monitoring and
follow up. Organized in four parts, this practical book begins with introductory chapters regarding the
basics of patient assessment and the patient care process. Part II includes a detailed assessment of
common symptoms encountered by pharmacists. Part III discusses assessment of patients with various
chronic illnesses. Part IV addresses select specialized topics and assessment considerations. An
invaluable contribution to the literature, Patient Assessment in Clinical Pharmacy: A Comprehensive
Guide will be of great benefit to pharmacists, regardless of their practice setting, and to pharmacy
students as well.

Sleep Medicine
A Comprehensive Guide to Toxicology in Preclinical Drug Development is a resource for toxicologists in
industry and regulatory settings, as well as directors working in contract resource organizations, who
need a thorough understanding of the drug development process. Incorporating real-life case studies and
examples, the book is a practical guide that outlines day-to-day activities and experiences in
preclinical toxicology. This multi-contributed reference provides a detailed picture of the complex and
highly interrelated activities of preclinical toxicology in both small molecules and biologics. The book
discusses discovery toxicology and the international guidelines for safety evaluation, and presents
traditional and nontraditional toxicology models. Chapters cover development of vaccines, oncology
drugs, botanic drugs, monoclonal antibodies, and more, as well as study development and personnel, the
role of imaging in preclinical evaluation, and supporting materials for IND applications. By
incorporating the latest research in this area and featuring practical scenarios, this reference is a
complete and actionable guide to all aspects of preclinical drug testing. Chapters written by worldrenowned contributors who are experts in their fields Includes the latest research in preclinical drug
testing and international guidelines Covers preclinical toxicology in small molecules and biologics in
one single source

Medical and Dental Space Planning
This unique book offers an in-depth, best-practices guide to diagnosis and management of mastocytosis, a
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too-often underdiagnosed disease. Mastocytosis: A Comprehensive Guide will open with a general overview
and discussion of mast cell biology, addressing tryptase and other diagnostic markers in detail.
Comprehensive diagnostic criteria and classification will follow, with special emphasis on commonly-seen
related manifestations: skin disease, pediatric mastocytosis, gastrointestinal indicators, osteoporosis,
anaphylaxis, venom and drug allergy, and pregnancy. Mastocytosis will be an ideal resource for not only
the allergist confronted with this condition, but for a growing, multi-disciplinary audience of
hematologists, gastroenterologists, dermatologists, pediatricians, primary care providers and other
clinicians who encounter this disease in their patients.

Learning in Adulthood
Provides the medical and graduate educator with an innovative and effective cinema based curriculum
useful for teaching a broad array of topics. Contains thirty chapters that address important areas in
medical education such as chronic illness, disabilities, chemical dependency, cultural diversity, mental
disorders and the doctor patient relationship. Catalogues over 450 scenes from 125 popular movies on
video and includes a rationale for the importance of the subject, description of the movie and scene,
counter number for finding the scene, relevant trigger questions for leading group discussion and
related readings. An exhaustive appendix lists a host of additional movies relevant for teaching but not
cited in the text.

Colorectal Cancer Liver Metastases
Represents the vast experience of the world's leading experts in field hospital deployment in disasters
and conflicts.

A Comprehensive Guide to Toxicology in Preclinical Drug Development
The dentate gyrus is a part of the brain that has been a topic of intense interest since the beginning
of neuroscience, and pioneering studies from the distant and recent past attest to this. One of the
reasons for such interest is that this structure provides some of the most remarkable examples of
plasticity within the nervous system. In addition, it is critical to normal cognitive function, although
exactly how and when is still a question that eludes answers. Furthermore, abnormalities within the
dentate gyrus appear to play a role in diverse clinical conditions, from depression to epilepsy and
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traumatic brain injury. The primary goal of this book is to provide a context, or background, upon which
the detailed knowledge of the current era can be appreciated. A series of overviews are provided to
clarify essentials related to structural organization and development, cellular components,
neurotransmitters and neuromodulators, plasticity, and clinical relevance. * Covers the topic
comprehensively from anatomy to cellular and systems perspectives * Includes basic research and
addresses translational implications, so it will be useful to both researchers in the laboratory and
clinicians who conduct experiments in humans * Chapters provide fundamentals, but also details and ample
references for further review of the topic

Therapeutic Footwear
“This brilliantly assembled expert compendium provides a much-needed guide for the practical application
of anesthesiology in medical practice in the most bereft underdeveloped and violence-afflicted regions
of the globe.” —Seymour Topping, Professor Emeritus of International Journalism, Columbia University
This is a comprehensive guide to the role of anesthesiologists in medical missions. In their capacity as
perioperative physicians, anesthesiologists improve the safety and efficacy of surgical interventions
for underserved patients in low- and middle-income countries around the world. Contributions from
international experts in global health provide essential historical context, practical medical and
surgical considerations for planning missions, and scenarios of “on the ground” implementation of care.
The final section considers anesthesiology education in the context of global health. This is an
encompassing and eye-opening resource for trainees and physicians considering participating in a medical
mission and students and faculty of global health.

Taking a Detailed Eating Disorder History
THE UPDATED DEFINITIVE REFERENCE ON MEDICAL AND DENTAL OFFICE DESIGN Medical and Dental Space Planning
is an indispensable guide to the myriad of details that make a medical or dental practice efficient and
productive. The unique needs of more than thirty specialties, as well as primary care, are explained in
the context of new technology and the many regulatory and compliance issues influencing design. Concepts
are also presented for ambulatory surgical centers, diagnostic imaging, clinical laboratories, breast
care clinics, endoscopy centers, community health centers, radiation oncology, and single-specialty and
multispecialty group practices and clinics. A thorough review of the latest dental technology and many
creative space plans and design ideas for each dental specialty will be of interest to both dentists and
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design professionals. Important topics like infection control are top of mind, influencing every aspect
of dental office design. An "inside look" at what goes on in each specialist's office will familiarize
readers with medical and dental procedures, how they are executed, and the types of equipment used.
Technology has radically impacted medical and dental practice: digital radiography, electronic health
records, mobile health devices, point-of-care diagnostic testing, digital diagnostic instrumentation,
CAD/CAM systems for digital dental impressions and milling of restorations in the dentist's office,
portable handheld X-ray, and 3D cone beam computed tomography for dentists all have major implications
for facility design. The influence of the Affordable Care Act is transforming primary care from volumebased to value-based, which has an impact on the design of facilities, resulting in team collaboration
spaces, larger consultative examination/assessment rooms, and accommodation for multidisciplinary
practitioners who proactively manage patient care, often in a patient-centered medical home context. The
wealth of information in this book is organized to make it easy to use and practical. Program tables
accompany each medical and dental specialty to help the designer compute the number and sizes of
required rooms and total square footage for each practice. This handy reference can be used during
interviews for a "reality check" on a client's program or during space planning. Other features, for
example, help untangle the web of compliance and code issues governing office-based surgery. Illustrated
with more than 600 photographs and drawings, Medical and Dental Space Planning is an essential tool for
interior designers and architects as well as dentists, physicians, and practice management consultants.

Wilderness & Travel Medicine
Cleft Palate and Craniofacial Conditions is the marketing leading title for the graduate course on
craniofacial conditions and cleft palate or as a sourcebook for health care professionals who provide
service in this area. It is designed to be a how-to guide as well as a source of didactic and
theoretical information. Author, Ann Kummer, is a highly recognized and respected actice clinician with
a specialty in the field.

Cleft Palate and Craniofacial Conditions: A Comprehensive Guide to Clinical Management
Chronic Abdominal Pain is a comprehensive resource focused on the management of chronic abdominal pain.
Chapters begin with an overview of pain generation, adaptive mechanisms and various diagnostic
approaches. A complete range of novel, conservative, minimally invasive and surgical therapeutic options
and their proper selection are then discussed along with evidence-based and practical clinical aspects
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of patient care. Authored by a team of world-renowned physicians and researchers, this definitive guide
provides novel algorithms for contemporary treatment of chronic abdominal pain, giving pain medicine
clinicians and practitioners the knowledge needed to assess and treat patients with abdominal pain.
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